FOND DU LAC SCHOOL DISTRICT

72 W Ninth Street, Fond du Lac, WI 54935
920-929-2900  FDLsclora FUND Du L Ac

— SCHOOL DISTRICT —

Dear Fondy Families and Staff:

The Fond du Lac School District will adopt a “Slow Down the Week” approach for families and
the community this school year. This is a return to a prior practice in the Fond du Lac School
District. When possible, we aim to limit the number of events, activities and athletics scheduled
after 5:45p on Wednesdays. It is our hope that this approach can give families a little more time
to do what is important to them.

To that end, all practices, rehearsals and activities must be completed by 5:45 pm on
Wednesdays.

There are some exceptions to this rule for this school year, including for a number of events that
have already been scheduled. Any expectations must be approved by the Superintendent’s
office.

August 30 - Marching Band Rehearsal (6:30-8:30p)

September 6, 13, 20 and 27 - Marching Band Rehearsal (6:30-8:30p)
September 13 - Varsity and JV Golf at Appleton North (2:45p)

September 27 - Homecoming Activities (7p)

October 4 and 11 - Marching Band Rehearsals (6:30-8:30p)

October 5 - Lakeshore Kindergarten Family Activities (5-6:30p)

October 25 - Musical Act Two Run Through Rehearsal (3:30-7:00p)
November 8 - Band Concert (7:30p) (SWaP and Middle Schools)
November 15 - Band Concert (7:30p) (Concert and Symphonic Bands)
November 15 - Boys Varsity Hockey Competition (4p)

December 6, 13, 20 - Cardinal Singers Performances for FDL organizations
December 27 - Girls Varsity Hockey and Boys JV/Varsity Hockey Tournaments (TBD)
January 3 - Girls JV/Varsity Hockey (6/8p)

January 24 - FHS Play Full Act Run Through Rehearsal (3:30-7:00p)
February 14 - Band Concert (7:30p)

March 20 - FVA South Honor Band in Oshkosh (selected kids) (7:30p)

May 1 - Elementary Band/Orchestra Concert (6:30p) - Goodrich

May 15 - Middle-Level Jazz Concert (6:30p) - Theisen

May 15 - Boys JV Conference Track and Field Meet (4p)

May 29 - Spring Choir Concert (7:30p)

We believe the “Slow Down the Week” approach will provide various benefits to everyone in our
school district community. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.


https://www.fdlsd.org/

Thank you for your flexibility and support.
Sincerely,

Fond du Lac School District

FOLSD



